
 
 
 
 

 

We Need You! 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Learning Hubs in September/October 2020 are on the theme of Safeguarding 

Children Online, including updates from the national research on digital practice, digital 

professionalism and online safeguarding.  

The sessions will be led by Claudia Megele, the National Chair for the Principal Children and 

Families Social Worker (PCFSW), and Dr Peter Buzzi, a Director of Research and 

Management Consultancy Centre and the Digital Research and Practice Network. Both the 

trainers are recognised experts in the field of Online Safety.  

Date Time 

29 September 2020 10:30am 
29 September 2020 2pm 
6 October 2020 10:30am 
6 October 2020 2pm 
13 October 2020 3:30pm 

 
All sessions are being held via MS Teams and will last for 1.5hrs. 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE TO BOOK YOUR PLACE 

 

At the learning hubs you will gain a greater understanding of: 

• How children and young people are being exposed to online risks and online sexual 

harm from a young age.  

• The impact of social media on brain and behaviour  

• Child-centred practice  

• Online risks 

 

Who should attend:  

The forums are aimed at front line practitioners in all agencies in Hertfordshire that have a 

role in keeping children and adults safe 

 

 

LEARNING HUBS 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN ON-LINE 
September/October 2020 

Via live webinar sessions 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/adult-social-services/report-a-concern-about-an-adult/hertfordshire-safeguarding-adults-board/hsab-and-hscp-training-and-resources.aspx#training
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fcheqdin.com%2Fonline-safety-for-early-years-settings%2F&psig=AOvVaw09T33cfao940hXkXE4eXPf&ust=1592910794780000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjKhKylleoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

